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Saying single payer will mitigate the impact of ACA repeal is like pouring 
gasoline on a roaring fire to put it out 

Recently it’s been suggested that New York should adopt a “Medicare for all” approach to health insurance as a means 

of saving NYS money if the Affordable Care Act is repealed.  

The idea that passage of Assembly member Richard Gottfried’s single payer health care proposal will mitigate the impact 

that repealing the Affordable Care Act will have on New York State’s budget is akin to pouring gasoline on a roaring fire 

in the hope that it will put it out.  

A recent economic analysis of the New York Health Plan by healthcare analyst Avik Roy conclusively shows that the 

estimates used by supporters of this proposal are flat out wrong. The passage of A.4738 / S.4371 would irrevocably 

damage New York State’s economy by nearly quadrupling the size of the entire State budget and raising state taxes by 

unsustainable amounts while driving businesses – and taxpayers – out of New York, and shows conclusively that the 

savings that Assembly member Gottfried and supporters of single payer claim will come from making the sale of health 

insurance in NYS illegal and replacing it with a state-government run “Medicare for all” are not factual. 

https://freopp.org/how-state-based-single-payer-initiatives-crush-economic-opportunity-604ac9ac17c9#.t0h5kz5zi 

About NYSAHU 

The New York State Association of Health Underwriters represents more than 600 licensed health insurance agents, 
brokers, general agents, consultants and benefit professionals through four chapters across the state of New York. 
NYSAHU members service the health insurance needs of large and small employers as well as people seeking individual 
health insurance coverage. Every day, NYSAHU members work to obtain insurance for clients who are struggling to 
balance their desire to purchase high-quality and comprehensive health coverage with the reality of rapidly escalating 
medical care costs. As such, one of NYSAHU's primary goals is to do everything we can to promote access to affordable 
health insurance coverage.  

NYSAHU members help millions of consumers by guiding them through the complexities of health insurance purchasing 
and enrollment, while ensuring they get the best policy at the most affordable price. We seek to understand each 
personal situation to create recommendations that complement a client's financial and medical security needs, and our 
job does not end with the sale. Our licensed members help their clients with claims issues, service questions and 
compliance matters throughout the life of each policy they sell. 
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